
Islamic Kasim Tuet Memorial College                        

Miscellaneous Notice 266 – The Solina Chau Foundation's "Wise Use of Money" Program 2023/24 
 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

4 July, 2024 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

The notice aims to inform you that the Solina Chau Foundation has allocated HK$60 million from 

the "Dear Girlfriends" program to launch the "Wise Use of Money" program, which will provide 

funding to support female students taking the 2025 Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education 

(HKDSE) examination, with each student will receive HK$3,300. 

 

The Foundation has partnered with WeLab Bank as the designated digital settlement bank. The plan 

is to distribute the cash online after the start of the school year in September 2024. Students will  

receive QR codes via their own respective school email address, and opt to receive the funds with any 

local bank account or stored value payment tool (including Octopus, Payme, Alipay HK, etc.) that is 

connected to the Faster Payment System (FPS). 

 

Our school has already registered on behalf of all eligible female students and has submitted 

required information to the Foundation for further procedures. 

 

   Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Zareenah S. Y. Ho 

     Principal 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  

Miscellaneous Notice  

266 – The Solina Chau Foundation's "Wise Use of Money" Program 

 

I acknowledge the receipt of the Miscellaneous Notice. 

  

Signature of Parent / Guardian: _____________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent / Guardian: ________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________________    

 

Name of Student: Class (No.):            (      ) 

 


